From: Foertsch, Paul 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 7:00 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: We have Returned

Steve,

Just want to let you know that the following members have returned from our final inspection trip in Buffalo NY. 

  

· Paul Foertsch 

· John Clarke 

· Richard Czachor
                
Paul T. Foertsch
District Chief
Bureau of Logistics
Division of Fire Suppression Logistics

